CSC (Collaborative School Committee) Agenda
Asbury Elementary
Denver Public Schools
March 3, 2020

· Call Meeting to order - Marin, Courtney, Lizzy, Sara H., Kristi, Karen, Emily, Amy, Ellen, Alicia
· Open positions
· Kinder
· 3rd-grade literacy
· Secretary 
· Budget Update
· The district will give us budget assistance to offset our MI paras who have been here for a really long time - will be given to us in the fall to make sure those people are staying.
· Unfortunately, we had to RIB two paras but was able to revoke one of the paras.  We can revisit in the fall if need be but will fight for it if needed
· 3 paras who were hired at the same time
· hiring date
· performance
· Marianne Berge will stay full-time next year becoming a general para next year
· Annie and Colleen are RIB for next year
· MI positions are taken from a different pool of money
· In April, we will come together as a school leadership team to determine where the paras will go based on academic needs, class size, behavior supports needed
· SPF
· Reimagined the SPF based on a vote of 70% saying it should be based on the state’s requirements - determining the weight of things
· Currently, 3rd grade gets data collected twice
· Feedback requested - the whole child - please fill it out if you have time to do the survey
· Accountability is one of our Shared Core Values, which means it lives at the heart of all of our work. This year, we have the opportunity to re-evaluate the School Performance Framework (SPF), which is our accountability measure for DPS schools. The Reimagine the SPF committee – made up of 30 members from both within and outside DPS – has been working to re-evaluate this framework under the direction of the Denver Board of Education and Superintendent Susana Cordova. We’ve brought together voices from around DPS, including teachers, school leaders, parents and community members, who take part in this monthly meeting.  The committee recently voted to recommend using the state framework for the baseline of the SPF. Notes from each meeting are available on the Reimagine the SPF page. As we continue our commitment to ensuring all students have access to quality schools, please consider providing feedback on the SPF through this survey. If you have any questions, visit the Reimagine the SPF page or email Ericka Burns.
· Rosedale Update
· Kristi talked about the most recent meeting at South
· Alicia shared at the first meeting
· Presented the options and people talked in groups and they gave feedback
· People are a little upset that this is a fast process considering the district knew about this back in March 2019
· Save Rosedale guy got 600 signatures to keep the building in DPS and not sell it
· Not sure where the board members stand on this at this point.  They are staying neutral.
· Promise that If they do not sell or develop, they will maintain the property better than they do currently
· Won’t be any more community meetings
· Next Steps -
·  if you want to make your voice heard, you can email rosedale@dpsk12.org
	Alternative Calendar Proposed at district level- Asbury DECLINED
· We would start two weeks late and go one additional week at the end, but we would lose days throughout the year (including days in Thanksgiving break)
· District planning would happen on days that we weren’t there and we’d have to make them up
· SLT determined that we’d rather sweat it out and keep our calendar as is
· If the bond passes in November, they could put in air conditioning

	Denver 2020


Get Involved in Building the Next Denver Plan. As we work together to create a vision for our schools and a plan focused on equity, we invite you to join families and students to make your voice heard by participating in one or more of the opportunities below. Apply to join the Advisory Committee by Friday, Feb. 21. This group will advise the Denver Board of Education on key components of the next Denver Plan (English | Spanish). Attend a Regional Community Conversation.  Take the Denver Plan community survey. Share your thoughts on a shared definition of equity, an ideal vision for DPS graduates and more (English | Spanish) by April 1. Visit dpsk12.org/next-denver-plan or contact denverplan@dpsk12.org to learn more.





